
From: Salvacion, Lisa-Marie
Sent: 4/20/2010 11:34:11 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Meeting with CPUC - next week 

DRA is available for either date/times you suggested. Thanks!

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 19, 2010, at 4:26 PM, "Homer, Trina" <TNHc@,pge.com> wrote:

All,
I believe last Friday morning there was some discussion of scheduling some time with 
the CPUC's QF Summit team to brief them on our (hopefully collective) proposal for 
arbitration going forward. The CPUC folks are interested in hearing our proposal, but 
between giving ourselves some time this week to collectively sort through the details of 
how it would work, and limited availability by some of us for a meeting with the CPUC 
later this week (not to mention the fact that Frank is likely stuck in London through the 
end of this week - at least last I heard), we are looking at early next week. PG&E 
could be available Monday 4/26 or Tuesday 4/27, either day from 3-5 pm for that 
conversation. Would either or both of those day/times work for others? Let me know 
and I'll try to coordinate something that works for everyone. Thanks,

Trina
415-973-6490

SB GT&S 0043351


